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Notices for Significant Further Infornation=SDCC, Reg. Ret. SD22Alo156
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Dear Sir/Madam,

We, Brock McClure, Planning & Development Consultants, 63 York Road, Din Laoghaire, Co. Dublin, on
behaif of Equinix (Ireland) Ltd. have been requested by South Dublin County Council to publish a notice in
an approved newspaper and erect a site notice on the land or structure to which the further information
relates. In this instance the application is SDCC Reg. Ref. SD22A/0156 on a site at Plot 100, Profile Park,
Nangor Road, Clondalkin, Dublin 22.

We can confirm that both the newspaper notice has been included in the Irish Daly Star and the site notices
have been erected on site as of 14/06/2023.

As requested, we have included a copy of the site notice and the newspaper notice for your attention before
the 19/06/2023.

Yours sincerely,

Bugo M

Suzanne McClure
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Suzanne@brockmcclure.ie



